
HIGHWAY 175 CONTRUCTION UPDATE 
April 13, 2023 

WATER OUTAGE UPDATE 

On Tuesday, April 18th, work will include the installation of 2 main valves that 

connect the easternmost parts of the system to the Highway 175 corridor.  This will 

result in low pressures or outages for many during the installation process.  After 

installation, it will take significant flushing to get all the air out of the lines.  

The good news is, these valves are being placed in strategic areas that should 

help minimize the number of members affected for future construction and 

emergency leaks. 

WHEN: Tuesday, April 19th, 2023 

TIMES: 9:00 am until about 12:00 noon 

AREAS IMPACTED: 

 CR 3407,   CR 3405,   CR 4118,   CR 4119,   CR 4125,   CR 3402 


